
Taupo Conference Committee Report 

 

Taupo conference was exicuted by an experienced team of Toastmasters who all syncranised roles 

to bring the event to a successful conclusion. 

 

Thanks to attention and sound fiscal management supported by sponsorship at a variety of levels 

Conference concluded with a surplus of $244.11  

 

In total there were 172 registrations broken down as follows: 

Registration type Total Notes 

Earlybird Gold 43 Includes 4 free registrations 

Earlybird Silver 60 
 

Silver Full 31 Includes 4 Sat+Sun registrations and 2 free registrations 

Late 3 
 

Dinner only 7 
 

Fri only 1 Includes 1 free contest-only registration 

Sat only 8 Includes 3 free contest-only registrations 

Sun only 4 Includes 1 free contest-only registration 

Total in person 157 
 

   

Virtual full 12 
 

Virtual Fri 1 
 

Virtual Sat 0 
 

Virtual Sun 2 
 

Total virtual 15 
 

   

Fri lunch 57 
 

Sat lunch 85 
 

Sat dinner 76 
 

  

 



A report including recommendations and feedback from both committee members and registrants 

has been supplied to the 2025 Rotorua Conference Committee for consideration in their planning 

processes. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge and thank the Conference committee for their 

commitment and dedication to this event.  The versatility and adaptability shown by all when 

challenges arose was second to none  and professionalism reigned at all times. 

 

Committee members were Amy Overington, PDDG Murray Coutts, PDD Wendy Wickliffe, PDD 

Stephen Budai, 

Kevin Prohl, Agnes Mazot, Dean Yee, PDD Toni Sharp and the District Trio, James Hippolite, Richard 

Perkins and Marlene Krone  as ex-officio members. 

 

 


